
Men’s Golf League News, September – 2024 

Fake News Reporter - Tad Lague 

 

Hole-In-One Report – It happened on Thursday 

Men’s League, August 6th.  We were playing over 

at Pine Lakes on this day.  Lefty, Paul Falcone 

was having a bad round and wishing he had just 

stayed in bed.  When we got to the 100 yard 3rd 

hole, Paul pulled out a pitching wedge and caught 

it flush.  The ball sailed very high and never left 

the flag, then landed about 1 foot past the hole, 

hopped back and hung on the edge of the cup for 

a couple of seconds before falling in.  This was 

Paul’s 2nd lifetime hole-in-one and he did buy a 

bucket of beer for the regulars at the Sand Trap. 

 

 

 

Well, it happened again.  Yours truly got another 

hole-in-one.  The 2nd one in 6 weeks.  This time 

it was at Burnt Store Marina on the Pelican 

Course hole #5.  It was exactly 100 yards with 

a gap wedge.  We were playing a 2-man 

scramble and my partner was John Murray.  

The 4-some was rounded out by Mike Williams 

and Ron McManus.  It really wasn’t a good shot.  

I hit it a bit heavy, the ball flight was low and 

landed on the front of the green, rolled straight 

the length of the green and dropped in the cup.  This was my 3rd lifetime hole-

in-one. 

Lake Fairways course is looking about as good as it ever has thanks to our 

very capable superintendent, Scotty Helmig.  We’re just coming off of a 2nd 

aeration procedure for the summer.  We now have a fringe cut in around the 



greens.  The fairways have been well defined with the rough growing a little 

longer than we’re used to, so keep an eye on your ball when it heads toward 

the rough. 


